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Labor Dept Says Workers At A Gig Company Are
Contractors
April 29, 2019 Fort Wayne

On April 29, Kathleen Anderson of the Fort Wayne office was quoted in a
New York Times article, “Labor Dept. Says Workers at a Gig Company
Are Contractors,” regarding a recent Labor Department opinion letter.
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https://www.nytimes.com/2019/04/29/business/economy/gig-economy-workers-contractors.html

